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Mr., Charles R. Healy. Director.

' Quality Assurance
.

,

, .

*
Ebasco Services Incorporated
Two World Trade Center
New York, New York 10048

i

' Dear Mr. Healy:

This letter addresses the inspection of your office located in New York City
conducted by Messrs. Robert L. Pettis, Jr., and Michael Snodderly of this j

-

office, and Michael Villaran of Brookhaven National Laboratory during the ,

period May 7 9, 1990, and the discussion of their findings with |
Mr. William Stuckey and other members of your staff at.the conclusion of the
inspection.

The purpose of the inspection was to follow-up on a previous open item identified
Iin NRC Inspection Report No. 99900505/89-01 which related to Ebasco's basis for I

placing several suppliers on the Waterford 3 approved suppliers list.

The specific areas examined during the inspection and our findings are discussed
in the enclosed report. In addition to the review of procedures and records, the
inspection consisted of interviews with Ebasco personnel and observations by the
inspector.

Within the scope of-this inspection, there were no instances found where Ebasco
failed to meet NRC requirements. Should you have any questions concerning-this
inspection, we will be pleased to discuss them with you.

1

Sincerely, ')
E. William Brach, Chief
Vendor Inspection Branch
Division of Reactor Inspection i

and Safeguards |

Nuclear Reactor Regulation I

Enclosure:
Appendix A - Inspection Report No. 99900505/90 01 I

cc: Mr. N. S. Carns, Plant Manager
Louisiana Power and Light

|317 Barone Street !

New Orleans, Louisiana 70160 '
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Docket No. 99900505/90-01

Mr. Charles R. Healy,- Director
Quality Assurance
Ebasco Services Incorporated
Two World Trade Center
New York, New York 10048

Dear Mr. Healy:

This letter addresses the inspection of your office located in New York City
conducted by Messrs. Robert L. Pettis, Jr., and Michael Snodderly of this
officc, and Michael V111 aran of Brookhaven National Laboratory during the
period May 7-9, 1990, and the discussion of their findings with
Mr. William Stuckey and other members of your staff at the conclusion of the.
inspection.

The purpose of the inspection was to follow-up on a previous open item identified
in NRC Inspection Report No. 99900505/89-01 which related to Ebasco's basis for
placing.several suppliers on the Waterford 3 approved suppliers list.

The specific areas examined during the inspection and our findings are discussed
in the enclosed report. In addition to the review of procedures and records, the
inspection consisted of interviews with Ebasco personnel and observations by the
inspector.

Within the scope of this inspection, there were no instances found where Ebasco
failed to meet NRC requirements. Should you have any questions concerning this
inspection, we will be pleased to discuss them with you.

Sincerely,.

cLd.C L
E. William Brach, Chief
Vendor Inspection Branch
Division of Reactor Inspection

and Safeguards
Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosure:
Appendix A - Inspection Report No. 99900505/90-01

cc: Mr. N. S. Carns, Plant Manager
Louisiana Power and Light
317 Barone Street
New Orleans, Louisiana 70160


